
Committee on Academic Advising 
March 30, 2023 

Agenda 
Approval of Minutes 

 
I. Co-Chair Updates 

a. CAA Website/Teams Group 
i. Send update requests to co-chairs 

b. NECHE Feedback Standards 5 & 6 
i. April 1, 2023 Deadline  

c. Placement exams resolution December 2021 
 

New Business 
II. Advising Task Force – Guest: Mark Jackson 

a. PIN Statement from Advising Task Force 
b. Proposed Changes to CAA Roles and Charge 

i. Annual Review of Priority Registration 
ii. Annual Assessment of Advising Across the University 

iii. Annual Review of Dual Advising Model 
iv. Liaison with Deans Regarding Advising 
v. Faculty Training and Selection for Advising  

 
 
Future Meeting Dates 4/27 
 

Committee on Academic Advising 
March 30, 2023 

Minutes 
Meeting began: 12:30PM 
 
Attendance: Eugena Givens, Allison Audet, Elizabeth Wright, Elizabeth Brewer, Amanda 
Greenwell, Brianna Kirk, Surbhi Patel, Viktoria Savatrova, Sharon Cox, Inez Vera, Lauren 
Veronneau, Barry Westcott, Joanne Leon, Joshua Edson,  
 
Guest: Mark Jackson on behalf of the advising task force 
 
Co-Chair Updates 

• Minutes approved from the previous meeting (2/23) 
• Email with information regarding the NECHE report request for assistance was sent out 

to the Committee on March 21st. Instructions are included in the email for providing 
feedback on standards 5 and 6. Please submit feedback no later than April 1, 2023. 



• A copy of the Placement exam resolution from December 2021 was sent with the 
agenda. It was confirmed that this resolution was sent directly to the Chairs of the 
Departments listed in the resolution. The Committee reviewed. No further action was 
requested.  

 
New Business 

• Guest – Mark Jackson on behalf of the advising task force 
o Discussion ensued regarding the vision of academic advising at CCSU, opinions 

regarding PINs/requiring advising prior to registration 
o Some of the proposed recommendations from the task force were discussed. 

 
• As a result of the discussion a resolution was proposed by B. Westcott, seconded by S. 

Cox. 
o Resolution “The committee recommends that PINs return for all students 

starting Spring 2024.” 
o Resolution was discussed.  
o Resolution was not supported by the voting members of the Committee. 

 
• It was proposed the future discussion may include the use of PINS for special 

populations such as new or transfer students, students on academic probation, all other 
students during early registration, etc.  

 
Meeting concluded 1:30 PM  
 


